
BUCKINGHAM PRIMARY SCHOOL: TRANSFER OF SPECIALIST PROVISION TO 

CLARENDON SCHOOL 

The London Borough of Richmond upon Thames  is proposing to remove provision reserved 

for pupils with special educational needs at Buckingham Primary School Buckingham Road, 

Hampton with effect from  28 September 2015 and to replace it with provision at Clarendon 

School.  

Buckingham Primary School is a community school for pupils aged 3 to 11. It currently has 

special educational provision for up to 8 pupils aged 4 to 7 with severe and complex learning 

difficulties including autistic spectrum disorders. 

The council proposes to close the Buckingham Specialist Provision and to provide additional 

places at Clarendon School, Hanworth Road, Hampton, TW12 3DH. Clarendon School is a 

community special school providing day places for up to 155 pupils aged 7 to 19  with 

complex learning difficulties.  

This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal.  The complete proposal is published on 

www.richmond.gov.uk. Copies of the complete proposal can be obtained from 

simon.james@achievingforchildren.org.uk or from www.richmond.gov.uk  

Within four weeks from the date of publication of this proposal, any person may object to or 

make comments on the proposal by sending them to 

simon.james@achievingforchildren.org.uk.  

This Notice is given in accordance with section 19(3) of the Education and Inspections Act 

2006. 

 

Signed:      

 

Publication Date: 15 June 2015 

 

mailto:simon.james@achievingforchildren.org.uk
mailto:simon.james@achievingforchildren.org.uk

